
Small Plates

Steamed Mussels: PEI mussels steamed in white wine with basil
pesto, caramelized fennel and leeks. (14)

Smoked Oysters: Half dozen on the half shell with apple relish
and roasted chili mignonette. Smoked tableside. (18)

Duck Egg Rolls: Duck confit and napa cabbage filled egg rolls,
marinated soba noodles and hoisin vinaigrette. (15)

Tuna Tartare: Ginger spiced tuna, yuzu vinaigrette, ponzu, chili
oil, sesame, wonton chips. (20)

French Onion Meatballs: Savory blend of ground steak, herbs and
caramelized onions, served in a French onion broth with grated
Gruyere cheese, rustic bread and poached garlic (13)

Baked Goat Cheese: Pistachio and cranberry crust, local honey,
house made naan bread. (14)

Entrées

Alaskan Halibut: Pan roasted halibut served over a fragrant clam
stew with marble potatoes, carrots, tomato and saffron. (45)

Lamb Loin*: Pistachio crust, tartiflette, tomato confit, lamb
jus. (44)

Duck*: Smoked cheddar grits and cherry bourbon glaze. (30)

Cavatelli Pasta: House made ricotta cavatelli, broccolini,
heirloom tomatoes, basil pesto and parmesan foam. (26)

Lemon Thyme Chicken: Pan roasted chicken, herb risotto, roasted
asparagus and lemon thyme chicken jus. (29)

Duet of Beef*: Braised short rib, twin filet medallions, pommes
puree, asparagus and bordelaise. (54)

Salmon: Crispy skin, beet risotto, mint pea puree, cardamom
carrot crème fraiche. (35)

Seared Ahi Tuna*: Ginger miso broth, udon noodles, vegetables,
wasabi crema.  (42)

Steaks and Chops

Bone-in Ribeye*: Dry-aged Iowa Premium USDA prime beef, fresh
cracked black pepper and kosher salt. (55)

New York Strip*: Dry-aged Iowa Premium USDA prime short loin
with the bone. Fresh cracked black pepper and kosher salt. (54)

Filet of Beef*: Wet-aged Iowa Premium USDA beef tenderloin,
center cut, fresh cracked black pepper and kosher salt.
Petite 7 ounce (45) | King 10 ounce (54)
Oscar-lump crab cake with Bearnaise (14)



Pork Chop*: Kona rubbed smoked bone in pork chop, cheddar grits,
broccolini, tasso gravy. (29)


